
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE"^™ 
8/11/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07779-2025[ 

From: Hannah Barker 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Monday, August 11, 2025 11:19 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket Correspondence 
Dear sirs: I am retired on a fix budget and as such any increase pile up. Reject the 
increase.; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; 
Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the 
FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate 
hike!; Please reject FPLandapos;s excessive rate hike.; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Do not 
allow special interests to prey on the public with an exorbitant rate hike; Reject the FPL 
rate hike!; Donandapos;t Sell Us Out to FPL; Reject the FPL rate hike!; reject rate hike; No 
Rate Hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Please say no to higher 
energy rates for working families!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; reject the rate hike for 
Florida power and Light; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the 
FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate 
hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike!; Reject the FPL rate hike! 

Good morning. 

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20250011. Thank you! 

Hannah E. Branum 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd-
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

I FLORIDA PUBLIC 
I SERVICE COMMISSION 
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Antonia Hover 

From: Ramon Luis Nieves (ramonluisnievesvazquez@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
< ramonluisnievesvazquez@advocatesmessage.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 11:09 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark 
Subject: Dear sirs: I am retired on a fix budget and as such any increase pile up. Reject the 

increase. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

Who do you serve common Floridians or the private Utility Co. 

Please reject their draconian petition!!!! 

Thanks!!! 

Sincerely, 

Ramon Luis Nieves 
791 Cherry Elm Dr. 
Saint Augustine, FL 32092 
ramonluisnievesvazquez@gmai 1 .com 
(319)331-4127 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 



Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Leslie Bouwman (labouwman@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<labouwman@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 11:08 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. If granted to FPL, you can bet 
that all of us who donandapos;t have access to municipal owned utilities will suffer the same increases. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Leslie Bouwman 
2920 Burlington 
St. Petersburg, FL 33713 
labouwman@yahoo.com 
(727) 327-7644 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Siena Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: L Taylor (skewer-epic-purely@duck.com) Sent You a Personal Message <skewer-epic-
purely@forgrassroots.com > 
Monday, August 11, 2025 11:05 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

L Taylor 
204 Carver St W 
St Augustine, FL 32080 
skewer-epic-purely@duck.com 
(904) 555-1212 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Timothy Craig (timothy-l-craig@att.net) Sent You a Personal Message <timothy-l-
craig@advocatefor.me> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:58 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Timothy Craig 
1865 SE 20th Avenue 
Homestead, FL 33035 
timothy-l-craig@att.net 
(305) 555-5555 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sienaclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Pamela Brown (pamelad.brown72@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<pamelad.brown72@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:57 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Pamela Brown 
10981 Tara Dawn Cir 
Pensacola, FL 32534 
pamelad.brown72@gmail.com 
(850) 294-0877 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Sharon Taylor (sharontaylor.170@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<sharontaylor.170@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:54 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Sharon Taylor 
793 Casa Grande Drive 
Melbourne, FL 32940 
sharontaylor. 170@gmail.com 
(510) 409-6571 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Kathleen Zalabak (kathy@nugreenrealestate.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<kathy@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:52 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen Zalabak 
1228 Stonehedge Trail Lane 
St. Augustine, FL 32092 
kathy@nugreenrealestate.com 
(630) 824-7671 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Stephen Schulman (sschulm@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<sschulm@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:45 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Schulman 
5219 Europa Dr.,Apt.F 
Boynton Beach, FL 33437 
sschulm@gmail.com 
(561)207-0018 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Deborah Hoffman (gagabigdog@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<gagabigdog@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:44 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Deborah Hoffman 
3073 Lantern Ct 
Titusville, FL 32796 
gagabigdog@gmail.com 
(321)652-0301 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Kaylee Quezada (kaylee.email@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<kaylee.email@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:44 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Kaylee Quezada 
2715 Flynn Ct 
Jacksonville, FL 32223 
kaylee.email@gmail.com 
(904) 428-9396 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Nancy Harkinson (n.harkinson@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<n.harkinson@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:35 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Raising prices through the roof andquot;just because you can,andquot; MUST STOP (unless the goal is to kill 
off half the population.) 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Harkinson 
4263 Worchester Dr 
Punta Gorda, FL 33982 
n.harkinson@gmail.com 
(941)350-3724 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Pat Herskind (whatknot17@duck.com) Sent You a Personal Message <whatknot17 
@yourconstituent.com> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:26 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Please reject FPLandapos;s excessive rate hike. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Pat Herskind 
PO Box 590921 
Fort LAUDERDALE, FL 33359 
whatknotl 7@duck.com 
(954) 303-3595 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: William Lakin (wlakin@together.net) Sent You a Personal Message 
<wlakin@grassrootsmessages.com> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:26 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

William Lakin 
750 N Tamiami Trail #1409 
Sarasota, FL 34236 
wlaki n@together. net 
(802) 324-8206 

This message was sent by KmowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Gail Tucker-Griffith (doctuc@icloud.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
< doctuc@grassrootsmessages.com > 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:14 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Do not allow special interests to prey on the public with an exorbitant rate hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes, which the current federal 
administration seems determined to reduce and who are already struggling to keep up with the rising cost of 
essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is 
unacceptable. That will ultimately reduce the attractive forces at play re Florida’s income stream will be most 
effected... with those who choose to move here as new residents going elsewhere. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $ 10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public SERVICE Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Gail Tucker-Griffith 
14951 Royal Oak Lane Apt. 2004 
N. Miami, FL 33181 
doctuc@icloud.com 
(305)213-8469 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Kenneth Reaka (kenneth.reaka6@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<kenneth.reaka6@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:1 1 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth Reaka 
3210 Meridian Way S Apt 9 
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410 
kenneth.reaka6@gmail.com 
(561) 889-6392 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Steve Miller (smillspring@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<smillspring@grsdelivery.com> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:03 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Donandapos;t Sell Us Out to FPL 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

Stand up for your ordinary people who work hard to support their families. If FPL needs more money, they can 
increase their rates on the millionairs who live in high end homes. Not those who struggle to make ends meet 
every month. Say NO to this rate hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Steve Miller 
1313 W Boynton Beach Blvd 
Boynton Beach, FL 33426 
smillspring@yahoo.com 
(561)779-1040 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 

1 



Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Stephanie Tyrrell (satyrrell2015@icloud.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
< satyrrell201 5@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 10:03 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Tyrrell 
685 66th Ave So 
St Petersburg, FL 33705 
satyrrell201 5@icloud.com 
(813) 505-2244 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 

1 



Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: frank ¡ngram (ingramW16@gmnail.com) Sent You a Personal Message <ingram1016 
@advocacymessages.com > 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:56 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
reject rate hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

frank ingram 
1016 woodside ave 
clearwater, FL 33756 
ingram 1016@gmnail .com 
(727) 560-8423 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 

i 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bruce VanDerMeulen (bjvdm@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message <bjvdm@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:55 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
No Rate Hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Bruce VanDerMeulen 
2913 NW 68th Lane 
Margate, FL 33063 
bjvdm@aol.com 
(954) 346-8202 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 

1 



Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: David Wengert (dawengert@verizon.net) Sent You a Personal Message 
<dawengert@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:53 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

David Wengert 
517 Cherrywood Dr 
ORMOND BEACH, FL 32174 
dawengert@verizon.net 
(386) 555-5555 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: robert lazarus (r.lazarus@outlook.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<r.lazarus@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:52 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. You are going to leave 
Floridians in dangerous weather conditions. You are going to lose customers which will put you right back in 
the same financial condition. Cut your costs. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. This is just one MORE cost being pasted on to consumers. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

robert lazarus 
9775 78th Ave 
Seminole, FL 33777 
r.lazarus@outlook.com 
(727) 331-7383 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Ronald Thuemler (math@tampabay.rr.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<math@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:51 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Please say no to higher energy rates for working families! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit everyone hard, but hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes— 
Floridians who are already struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and 
healthcare. Adding another unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported over $ 10 billion in profits over 
the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities of 
corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on equity. 
Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this 
extreme, unaffordable rate hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Ronald Thuemler 
2517 W. Jean St 
Tampa, FL 33614 
math@tampabay.rr.com 
(813)695-0811 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Siena Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Laurel Whitney (Iaurelwhitney123@icloud.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<laurelwhitney123@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:50 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Laurel Whitney 
10317 Heritage Bay Blvd 
Naples, FL 34120 
laurel whitney 123 @icloud.com 
(603)401-3088 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 

i 



Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Natty Moss Bond (nattymossbond@mac.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
< nattymossbond@forgrassroots.com> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:50 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
reject the rate hike for Florida power and Light 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 
I am 67. 1 wonandapos;t make more money as time goes along. Currently my Electric Bill is the highest bill I 
pay each month. When will this stop? I am on a pretty fixed income currently, I can still work, but who knows 
how long that will be true. 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Natty Moss Bond 
11034 101st Avenue 
Seminole, FL 33772 
nattymossbond@mac.com 
(727) 434-1831 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Patty Terrill (ptgsanibel@mac.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<ptgsanibel@advocatefor.me> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:49 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

STOP RIPPING OFF AMERICANS ! 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

Sincerely, 

Patty Terrill 
13111 Cross Creek Blvd 
Fort Myers, FL 33912 
ptgsanibel@mac.com 
(239)410-6354 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kathy Grafer (kgrafer@bellsouth.net) Sent You a Personal Message <kgrafer@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:48 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Kathy Grafer 
491 SW 169 Terrace 
Weston, FL 33326 
kgrafer@bellsouth.net 
(954) 384-6263 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jill Dutton (jdutton@sphome.com) Sent You a Personal Message <jdutton@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:47 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Jill Dutton 
103 1 Commodore St, Unit A 
CLEARWATER, FL 33755 
jdutton@sphome.com 
(727) 366-6425 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Julie Greenfield (julie.greenfield@me.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<julie.greenfield@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:46 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

My electric bill is already higher than a year ago because of increases and higher temperatures and we have one 
less person living at home. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Julie Greenfield 
4226 North Ocean Dr 
Hollywood, FL 33019 
julie.greenfield@me.com 
(321)474-0511 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415)977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Otto Wildensteiner (ottomw@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<ottomw@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:46 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Otto Wildensteiner 
2343 Arriviste Way, 
Pensacola, FL 32504 
ottomw@yahoo.com 
(850) 390-2558 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sienaclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 

i 



Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Lisa Mazzola (lmazzola@tampabay.rr.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<lmazzola@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:46 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Mazzola 
1723 W. Followthru Dr. 
Tampa, FL 33612 
lmazzola@tampabay.rr.com 
(813) 930-6578 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Doug Jensen (b50daj1@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message <b50daj1@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:45 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Doug Jensen 
8743 Ferrara Court 
Naples, FL 341 14 
b50dajl@aol.com 
(312)213-3232 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Margaret Heck (mheck2@brighthouse.com) Sent You a Personal Message <mheck2 
@sendgrassroots.com> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:44 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Margaret Heck 
406 Bolivia Blvd 
Bradenton, FL 34207 
mheck2@brighthouse.com 
(518) 441-5998 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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Antonia Hover 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Lewis Kontnik (lewkontnik@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message 
<lewkontnik@p2a.co> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 9:42 AM 
Office of Commissioner Clark 
Reject the FPL rate hike! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear PSC Commissioners: 

I urge you to reject what would be the largest utility rate increase in U.S. history. 

Over the past five years, FPL customers have seen their annual bills increase by more than $400. These ongoing 
rate hikes hit hardest for low-income families and seniors living on fixed incomes—Floridians who are already 
struggling to keep up with the rising cost of essentials like gas, housing, and healthcare. Adding another 
unaffordable rate hike on top of these burdens is unacceptable. 

It is especially egregious to ask customers to pay more when FPL has reported more than $10 billion in profits 
over the last five years. This proposal does not reflect the needs of everyday Floridians—it reflects the priorities 
of corporate shareholders and executives looking to maximize returns at the expense of the public. 

The Public Service Commission has a duty to ensure that utility rates are just, reasonable, and in the public 
interest. I respectfully urge you to reject FPL’s request to increase the monthly base rate and raise its return on 
equity. Floridians deserve fair and affordable energy—not price hikes that fuel corporate profits. 

Please stand up for Florida’s working families, retirees, and vulnerable communities, and say NO to this rate 
hike. 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Lewis Kontnik 
3208 Bird Song Court 
Melbourne, FL 32934 
lewkontnik@gmail.com 
(805) 558-2295 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra 
Club. If you need more information, please contact Member Care at Sierra Club at member.care@sierraclub.org 
or (415) 977-5673. 
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